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Summit County Children Services Supervisor Receives State Award
AKRON, OHIO – September 2023 – Tanya Vanderveen, a Protective Services Supervisor for Summit County Children Services (SCCS), was recognized as the 2023 Public Children Services Association of Ohio (PCSAO) Child Protection Supervisor of the Year on Thursday, September 21.  

SCCS is committed to the safety, permanency and well-being of all children served in partnership with families and the community.  “I am extremely proud of Ms. Vanderveen for her strong leadership and dedication to working with children and families” said Cassandra Holtzmann, SCCS Executive Director.   

Ms. Vanderveen, a former child welfare caseworker, has been a supervisor at SCCS for nearly seven years. While promoting best practices for children and families, Ms. Vanderveen has built a resilient, skilled, and tenured team who also provide wrap-around support to new caseworkers for shadowing and growth opportunities, making them feel welcome and part of the agency team.  “It has been a privilege to serve the Summit County community for 22 years, and I am very honored to receive this award,” said Vanderveen.  
To learn more about Summit County Children Services, visit summitkids.org.  
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